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Candidate Filing Period for the City of Cloverdale 
2024 General Municipal Election is Extended 

NEW DEADLINE IS WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 14, 2024 - 5:00PM 

CLOVERDALE, CA - The filing period for non-incumbents for the office of City Council Member in the City of 
Cloverdale has been extended. Interested residents must file nomination papers for the November 5, 2024 
General Municipal Election by the new deadline, August 14, 2024, during normal business hours (8:00 a.m. to 
5:00 p.m.) by appointment only. 

In accordance with Elections Code 10225, if an incumbent does not file for re-election by the end of the 
nomination period, the nomination period is extended by 5 days. The nomination period is only extended for 
non-incumbent candidates. Because an incumbent did not file nomination papers, the filing period is now 
extended beyond the initial Aug. 9, 2024, deadline. The filing period for incumbents is now closed. 

Any City of Cloverdale resident aged 18 or older who is registered to vote, eligible to take the oath of office, 
and unless otherwise specifically provided, qualified to vote for the office, can file nomination papers. To file, 
contact the City Clerk’s Office at cityclerk@ci.cloverdale.ca.us. 

The General Municipal Election is Nov. 5. For election information visit the City Clerk’s Election Page at 
https://www.cloverdale.net/elections   

_____________________ 

Mike Maloney, CMC 
City Clerk/Elections Official 
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